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For Action 
with Confidential Attachment  

TTC and ATU Local 113 – Collective Agreement Ratification 
 
Date:    June 20, 2024 
To:   TTC Board 
From:  Chief People Officer 

Reason for Confidential Information 

This report is about labour relations or employee negotiations. 

Summary 

This placeholder report is to advise that the Chief People Officer will be submitting a 
report to the June 20, 2024 meeting of the TTC Board entitled “TTC and ATU Local 113 
– Collective Agreement Ratification”. Additional time has been required to complete the 
report as the TTC and ATU Local 113 reached a tentative agreement on June 7, 2024.  

Contact 

Matt Hopkins, Executive Director – People 
matt.hopkins@ttc.ca 

Signature 

 
 
 
 
Shakira Naraine 
Chief People Officer 


